
Statement  by  the  Peace
Implementation  Council
Steering Board Ambassadors

The Steering Board of the Peace Implementation Council today
congratulated the citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina and the
BiH Central Election Commission for the successful conduct of
the general elections held on 3 October.

The Peace Implementation Council Ambassadors express the hope
that the newly elected officials as well as the political
parties, will embark purposefully on constructive dialogue,
which will lead to the timely formation of new governments and
subsequently  to  reform  progress  that  will  promote  the
country’s  European  path.  
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